
Public sector unions call on state and local 
government to negotiate

 Iceland 

The BSRB public employees' union joined with the BHM graduates' union and the 
nurses' union to discuss their collective bargaining strategy in a meeting on 31 
January that was streamed to other meetings of local unions across the country. The 
unions say that after 10 months without progress since the last collective 
agreement formally expired they are losing their patience. Their message to state 
and local government negotiators was to return immediately to the bargaining table 
or the unions would look to take industrial action to get things moving.
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